
HELP WANTED
We would like you to help us welcome Peru Central School's

students back during our first ever back-to-school

immersion week, August 23rd-27th!  
 

 

 

For more information or to sign up to help please contact Chelsea at
clb299@cornell.edu or by phone at (518) 561-7450 ext. 113

PERU COMMUNITY (PARENTS, INTERESTED COMMUNITY MEMBERS, TEACHERS AND STAFF) WHO HAVE A
PASSION, A HOBBY OR INTEREST THEY WOULD LIKE TO OFFER TO THE PERU STUDENTS (6-12) ARE

ENCOURAGED TO APPLY, COMPENSATION IS AVAILABLE.
 

EXAMPLES: PAINTING, POTTERY, KNITTING OR CROCHETING, CHESS AND ETC...

 


